





part of the site should be subservient to the listed building and would therefore like to register our
concern that the height of the proposed building will harm the setting of the listed building by
drawing the eye and attention away from the heritage asset.

| hope these comments are useful to you in your deliberations regarding this case, | would be
extremely grateful is the Society could be informed of the Council’s decision.

Yours sincerely

Clare Price

Conservation Adviser

The Twentieth Century Society
70 Cowcross Street

London ECIM 6EJ

Tel 020 7250 3857

Fax 020 7251 8985
Clare@c20society.org.uk

Remit: The Twentieth Century Society was founded in 1979 and is the national amenity society
concerned with the protection, appreciation, and study of post-1914 architecture, townscape and
design. The Society is acknowledged in national planning guidance as the key organisation concerned
with the modern period and is a constituent member of the Joint Committee of the National
Amenity Societies. Under the procedures set out in ODPM Circular 09/2005, all English local planning
authorities must inform the Twentieth Century Society when an application for listed building
consent involving partial or total demolition is received, and they must notify us of the decisions
taken on these applications.
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